
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AMICA/MBSI Convention 2020 

 

 

Dear AMICA Members: 

 

We regret to inform you that due to the COVID-19 pandemic there will not 

be a joint convention/meeting between AMICA and MBSI as planned for 

the first week in September in the San Francisco bay area.  We do not 

know at this time how schedules for future conventions will be affected.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Joel C. Cluskey, President 


